
   
Worker Co-op Open House 

CWCF is again coming to Toronto! 

 
Worker Co-ops and Developers in Toronto & area are invited to 
an Open House to meet Canadian Worker Co-op Federation 
(CWCF) Board & staff, meet each other, & share stories.  There 
are some new faces at the board table since our last Toronto 
event so this will be an opportunity to meet staff and some of the 
new and ongoing board members.  
 
Refreshments will be served. 
 
Date: Saturday, April 6, 2019 from 3 – 5:30 p.m. 
Location: Urbane Cyclist Worker Co-op, 280 College St. Toronto 
Contact:  Kaye Grant, communications@canadianworker.coop, 
204-990-5293 (to send a text (preferred) or to call);  
RSVP’s are appreciated by completing this form. 
 
Please bring information about your Co-op to share, your ideas 
and most of all your enthusiasm.  We are looking forward to 
meeting you!  
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsjabEw13vP0Kxas9XrQqJdI3cyR4oKCdrMCd0FTOxIfTQgg/viewform?usp=sf_link

